
For interest in becoming a Sports  
Lottery Retailer for Football Parlay  

Wagering, please notify the Lottery by 
Friday June 3, 2022. 

All potential locations will be reviewed. 
However, there is no guarantee that the 

Lottery will be expanding the Sports 
Lottery Retailer network to your area.




